
 

 

ST PATRICK’S AND ST PETER’S 
DUMBARTON 

THIS WEEK 

Sunday 2nd June  10th Sunday of the Year —Year B, p89 

Monday 10th Week of the Year 

Tuesday St Barnabas—Memorial 

Wednesday 10th Week of the Year 

Thursday St Anthony of Padua—Memorial 

Friday 10th Week of the Year 

Saturday 10th Week of the Year 

Parish Priest: Fr Ross Campbell 
Assistant Priest: Fr Douglas Green 

In Residence: Mgr James Ryan 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE 

  

Sunday 10am, 12 noon, 5.30pm  

Monday 10am, 7pm  

Tuesday 10am, 7pm  

Wednesday 10am, 7pm  

Thursday 10am, 7pm   

Friday 10am, 7pm  

Saturday 10am, 6.30pm (vigil)  

 Rosary: Mon—Sat after 10am Mass  (except when there is a  

funeral)   

 Confessions: Daily after 10 am Mass. Saturday 5.15-6.15pm  

 Confession available at other times by arrangement 



 

 

THE PARISHES 

MASS SCHEDULE: 

There will be additional weekday Masses on Wednesday and Thursday evening 
at 7pm. Given the situation with St. Peter’s the proposed summer Mass schedule 
for the town will no longer go ahead, this means that our Vigil Mass will continue 
as normal. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S GARDEN PARTY  SUNDAY 9TH JUNE 2—4 PM 
This Sunday is our greatly anticipated Garden Party- the Party round Father’s 
Back to which all are warmly invited.  There’ll be lots to do, food to eat, a Bouncy 
Castle, Face Painting, plants,  games , Tombola. Soft Toys, stalls. . .You get the 
picture! Lots to suit all age groups- all that’s missing would be your company. 
Why not come along and enjoy a fun filled afternoon with family and friends? 
We look forward to seeing you there.  (Any donations still gratefully received). 

 

ALTAR SERVERS TRAINING – TUES 11TH JUNE AT 4PM 

This is for both new servers and those who already serve. There will be a brief 
training session followed by Pizza.  For catering  purposes can the servers please 
put their name down on the sign-up sheet in the sacristy. 

 

FRIENDS OF SAINT PATRICK’S SUMMER FAYRE—FRI 15TH 
JUNE: 
Come and join us for lots of fun, stalls and food—5:30—7:30pm @ St Patrick’s 
Primary School. Stall holders wanted, please contact                                            
friendsofstpats@gmail.com for more information. 

 

SVDP SENIOR CITIZEN EVENT 

St Patrick’s and St Peter’s SVDP are holding an afternoon of entertainment for 
our Senior Citizens ( St Patrick’s and St Peter’s together) in the Brock Bowling 
Club on Sunday 16th June 2-6pm. There will be a raffle, quiz and musical enter-
tainment, there will also be a buffet and refreshments. If you would like to come 
along give your name to any member of the SVDP or put your name to the list at 
the back of the church. 



 

 

ST ANNE’S PRAYER SHAWL GROUP: 

We now have a lovely selection of Prayer Shawls and Scarfs.  They have been 
Blessed recently and are now available for anyone who would like one.  The 
Shawls/Scarfs have given peace, comfort and strength to many over the years.  
To the Ladies who continue to knit and crochet, thank you for dedicating your 
time and prayers to this worthwhile Ministry.  For more details or information 
please contact Irene—01389731509 or Nancy—01389764733    

 

ST PETER’S PARISH MEETING: 

A meeting will take place on Monday 17th June at 6:30pm in St. Peter’s 
primary school. This will be to discuss the future of the parish and a rep-
resentative of the Archdiocese will be in attendance . 

 

SVDP HOUSE VISITS: 

If anyone who knows anyone who would like a visit by SVDP please let Fr 
Ross or Fr Douglas or any member of SVDP know and we will give them a 
visit.  This could be a family member or anyone who you may  know who 
would like a visit. 

 

HOUSE BLESSINGS: 

During the summer months we would like to offer house blessings for 
those who wish. If you would like you house blessed please either pop 
into the sacristy to arrange a time with Fr. Ross or Fr. Douglas or email 
the parish: stpatrick.dumbarton@rcag.org.uk 

 

THE ARCHDIOCESE AND BEYOND 

ASN MASS: Archbishop Nolan will celebrate the annual ASN Mass for 

Catholic children and young people in the Archdiocese who have special 
educational needs. The Mass will take place on Thursday 13th June at 5.15pm in 
St Andrew’s Cathedral.  There will be refreshments in Eyre Hall after the Mass. 

 

mailto:stpatrick.dumbarton@rcag.org.uk


 

 

ECUMENICAL PILGRIMAGE TO CULROSS:  

Saturday 15th June - Departing 10am from St Leo the Great, 5 Beech Avenue, 
G41 5BY. Join us on this very special Pilgrimage to remember Glasgow’s Patron 
Saint as we approach the 850th Anniversary in 2025 of Glasgow becoming a 
Bishop’s Burgh.  We will have an Ecumenical Service in the Abbey then free time 
to explore the town and the history of this amazing place. Return Journey by 

Coach. if you are able, we would ask that you give a donation of around 
£10, but not necessary, no charge for children.. Numbers are limited so book 
early. Contact Audrey at the Presbytery of Glasgow by email: glas-
gow@churchofscotland.org.uk   

CONTACT INFORMATION 

ITEMS FOR THE BULLETIN: 

Please email the notice to bulletinofstpatricks@gmail.com by the 
Wednesday evening: 

LINKS : Scan the QR codes to access parish websites and social media: 

St Patrick’s   
Strathleven Place 
Dumbarton 
G82 1BA 
 
telephone: 01389 762503 
stpatrick.dumbarton@rcag.org.uk 
www.stpatricksdumbarton.org.uk 

                                                    St Peter’s 
                              52 Howatshaws Road 

                                                Dumbarton 
                                                     G82 3DR 

 
stpeter.bellsmyre@rcag.org.uk  

mailto:glasgow@churchofscotland.org.uk
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